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Another solar farm in madison county? You have got to be kidding me! How

may of these leeches are you going to let into our area? It is depressing
what YOU are doing to our community. You are ruining the farmland in our
region. And as the faming opportunities disappear, so do all the small
businesses that support them, making it even more difficult for those still
farming. Tell these grifters to go install their solar nightmare somewhere
else that is not on prime farmland! If you had any honor you would be
protecting the land owners from this!

My family has lived on this land since the 1790's and it is a shame what you
have turned their legacy into.

Sincerely,

Pete Call
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